Kester, Tony

'lori.gerhard@acl.hhs.goVv' <lori.gerhard@acl.hhs.gov>
"lori.gerhard@aoa.hhs.gov' <:lori.gerhard@aoa.hhs.gov>
10/1/2013 1:54:32 PM

FW: No Cost Extension request for SC Transitioning AAA's to ADRC's Award
#90DR003404

Lori-

We are in receipt of Karen Molina's request to submit our no-cost extension for the Options Counseling grant through
Grants Solutions. While would like to honor your request, we have been unable to locate the document in the Grant
Solutions system. Please advise how to best address this issue.

As you are aware, per our conversation, time is of the essence. The success of VDHCBS in SC is contingent upon the
approval for this Options Counseling grant extension, as we discussed in Washington last month. We are respectfully
requesting ACL's consideration to waiver the LGOA from the submission via Grant Solutions.

If you are unable to grant this waiver, we would request the delay in submission not be considered a penalty in the
review and approval process. With our staffing changes we will need to request a new login/user ID for Shannon
Lindsay and are concerned this may delay the approval process.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. We appreciate your understanding and consideration-

Thank you for your time and continued partnership-

Tony Kester

From: Molina, Karen (ACL/CMB) [mailto:Karen.Molina@acl.hhs.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 11:12 AM

To: Lindsay, Shannon

Cc: Kester, Tony; Weakly, Eric (ACL/CDAP); 'lori.gerhard@aos.hhs.gov'

Subject: RE: No Cost Extension request for SC Transitioning AAA's to ADRC's Award #90DR003404

Hi Shannon,

Please submit this request through Grant Solutions. If you are not registered in GS, please contact the Grant
Solutions User support desk at 202-401-5282.

Thank you,

Karen

From: Lindsay, Shannon [mailto:slindsay@aging.sc.gov]

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2013 5:04 PM

To: Molina, Karen (ACL/CMB)

Cc: Kester, Tony; Weakly, Eric (ACL/CDAP); 'lori.gerhard@aos.hhs.gov'

Subject: No Cost Extension request for SC Transitioning AAA's to ADRC's Award #90DR003404

Ms. Molina-

Please find attached the no cost extension request from the South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging for
the Transitioning AAA's to ADRC's Award #90DR003404. Included is a letter explaining the reason for the request, a
revised work plan/timeline and a revised budget. Please let us know if additional information is needed. Thank you in
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advance for your consideration of this request.
Sincerely,
Shannon

Shannon Lindsay

Program Coordinator

South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350

Columbia, SC 29201

Phone 803-734-6029, Fax 803-734-9886
slindsay@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.
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